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12 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 10 Return to School from Monday 15 June 
 
To help with the return of Year 10 students for face-to-face sessions in school from next 
Monday, could you please indicate on Insight (using the ‘General’ tab and ‘Report 
Absences’ form) if your son will not be able to join us on each of their planned days for 
any of the following reasons: 
 

 Medical concerns 

 Shielding of a member of the household 

 Difficulties with transport to school 

We appreciate that a return for some students will be difficult and we want to make sure 
those travelling to school arrive safely so would like to know if your son is not able to be 
with us to help with this process.  
  
We look forward to seeing our Year 10 students next week.  
 
With best wishes 
 
G Lloyd 
Deputy Headmaster 
 

 


